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The Treasurer,
The Hon Scott Morrison.

Dear sir,

| am shocked that a government that makes so much of freedom and liberty should seek to muzzle
environmental organisations. Each organisation must be free to set its own priorities.

The aim is to prevent environmental degradation before we have to remediate it. The proposed regulations put
the cart before the horse.

Yours faithfully

Charles Sowerwine





